
 

 

Our Ref: 144 16 

 

6th December 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

An invitation to our Christingle Service 

As part of Year 7 Religious Studies we have been studying Festivals of Light – Diwali, 

Chanukah and Christingle. Our pupils have been developing their understanding of each 

festival and exploring the themes behind ‘Light overcoming Darkness’. 

This year we would like to invite all parents of Year 7 pupils to a Christingle Service during 

which your son will have the opportunity to reflect on the Christian message at this 

Christmastime.  

The Christingle service will take place on Tuesday 13th December in St. Anne’s church at 

8:50 – 9:30am. 

We hope that you will be able to join us ….. Coffee, tea and mince pies will be served from 

8.45am in the Church. 

 

 

 

Mrs A Penketh 

Vice Principal 

Director of Ethos & SMSC 

 


